
Docket UE-220701 
Cover Letter for "Leave of the Commission and Proposed Reply"  prepared by Elena Argunov 

Submission Date July 7, 2023

To Executive Director and Secretary of the Washington Utilities and Transportation Amanda Maxwell

Physical Address: 621 Woodland Square Loop SE Lacey, WA 98503

From Elena Argunov 

Today I am submitting "Leave of the Commission and Proposed Reply" because I think it is important to 

reply to accusations and inconsistencies filed by PSE in response to our petition. 

Thank you, 
Elena Argunov
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